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Dear Children and Parents/ Carers, 
 A Happy and Healthy 2023 to you all! 
Welcome back to Flintham Primary School! I hope you’ve all had a lovely Christmas holiday. The new term begins in South America where we are straight in with a WOW of a day learning about and making the four layers of the rainforest which is our geography topic for the term. As we learn about the Amazon and why it is known as the lungs of the Earth, we will also explore the continents of the world and take a closer look at Antarctica.
Our literacy will be based on the topic and includes a narrative based on a cultural story from the rainforest called Toki, a persuasive letter to our MP on climate change and an information poster. In art we will be exploring batik and DT will include building those Anderson Shelters that got delayed from last term!
In science we will be learning all about Evolution. Please bring in any photos of the family, especially through parents, granparents and great grandparents as this is a great way to open the discussion on family traits and genes. The second half of the term will focus on how animals are classified. and then how animals are classified. 
Our reading challenge really improved during the term in the run up to Christmas and we would like to see this continuing into the new year. Four reads weekly is our minimum target. Spelling (and tables for those who still have a few to learn) will remain Friday favourites!
In PE, we will be going swimming on Tuesday afternoons (starting 10th January). Please contact Gail in the office if you can volunteer as a spotter. Mr Cook will take the class on Wednesdays still, starting with circuits and training Class 4 to be Young Leaders, planning playtime activities for the other classes.
In the third week of January, I will be taking Class 3 on their first residential to St Michael’s and will leave Class 4 in the very capable hands of Mrs Holley.

Not to miss out, we will be having a Class 4 information Evening in January about the upcoming residential to Mount Cook on Thursday 26th January straight after school. Parents and children are most welcome to attend.

Parents Evening will be split into two; I will be seeing Y6 Parents next Tuesday. Letters have gone out and times will be allocated in the first week. Year 5 have the opportunity to discuss their child’s progress on Monday 6th February.
 I look forward to the new year and continuing the progress Class 4 have made since   September. As always, I am available for any questions and help.

 Best Wishes

 Graham Knott

